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Dear Harvest Supporters,    
 
Thanks to your encouragement and participation, the “Have a Heart for Harvest” banquet 
was a great success!   It was a moving farewell to Danny Thomas and a thank you for all his 
years of serving others through the ministry of Harvest.   It was great for the Wray’s also to see 
and feel the enthusiastic support for Harvest with more than 300 people attending.    
Approximately $40k was raised for which we are very thankful.    
 
I was recently reading in Isaiah, chapter 47, where the Lord speaks against Babylon…  you are 
given to pleasure, you dwell securely and you say in your heart; “I am, and there is no one else 
besides me”.    I believe that in North America we as followers of Jesus need to be careful that 
we don’t follow the path of the people of Babylon, who were given to pleasure, and self-
centered.     Danny Thomas has been an amazing example of one man who has always taken 
action to help and reach the less fortunate people of the world.  He never became self-
focused, but always had a huge heart to help others.    
 
We desire to follow Danny’s example of using our resources, abilities, and time to reach out to 
the hurting of the world in the name of Jesus and to ensure that Harvest continues in the same 
direction.     
 
We ask that you join us in special prayer for the Truelove family as they seek God’s direction 
regarding the timing of returning to Haiti.  
 
Thank you for your continued financial support for the missionaries that are serving the Lord 
and for the ministry of Harvest International. 
 
God bless you all, 

Rod & Debbie Wray 

Rod & Debbie Wray 
Executive Directors 
Harvest International, Inc. 
 
 


